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July 28, 1981
L-81-324

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 8 4
Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251
IE Ins ection Re ort 81-11

This letter supplements our June 30, 1981 response to Inspection Report
50-250/81-11 and 50-251/81-11 as discussed in our July 15, 1981 telephone
call with your Mr. W. H. Miller and Mr. Hugh Dance. With respect to the
last finding, we will implement the requirements of Technical Specification
4.15.l.a proposed in our March 10, 1981 Letter (L-81-111) to Mr. Darrell
G. Eisenhut. Our current plans are to implement the new requirement
within sixty days and to complete the next semiannual test of fire
detectors during the next refueling outage on Unit 4 and during the
current outage on Unit 3.

Very truly yours,

obert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology
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cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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